
Announcements 

February 25, 2024 

Second Sunday of Lent 

 
 
There is no community dinner today so that our members can attend the 
Archdiocese of Detroit sponsored repast gathering for Fr. Dan. The event is at the 
Solanus Casey Center from 1:30 to 4:30pm. Reservations are required!  
 
Stations of the Cross will again be on Friday at 6pm. This week we will gather here 
at Nativity parish. Please see the calendar in the Vigil for the alternating schedule. 
After the stations, we will have a simple soup supper in the social hall. If you are 
interested in bringing a soup to either here or Nativity, please sign up on the sheet 
which is on the back table. Also, we need you to sign up on the attendance sheet 
(including how many people are coming with you) so that we have enough stations 
booklets ready.  
 
Our new parish Administrator, Fr. David Buersmeyer, will be here to celebrate 
mass with us next Sunday. This will be a great time for everyone to meet and 
welcome him to St. Charles.  
 
Please see the March calendar in today’s Vigil for the dates, times, and locations of 
our Holy Week mass schedule. The calendar has everything you need to know to 
celebrate Holy Week with St. Charles! 


